From: MN_PUC PublicAdvisor

To: Staff, CAO (PUC)

Subject: FW: PUC Docket IP 6646/WS-09-584
Date: Monday, May 10, 2021 9:36:13 AM
Please efile.

Thanks,

Charley

From: Dave Christians <dchristil85@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 07, 2021 11:34 AM

To: MN_PUC_PublicAdvisor <publicadvisor.puc@state.mn.us>
Subject: PUC Docket IP 6646/WS-09-584

This message may be from an external email source.
Do not select links or open attachments unless verified. Report all suspicious emails to Minnesota IT Services Security
Operations Center.

Hello- | have a public comment to make about the Site Permit Amendment for Nobles Wind Farm
PUC Docket Numbers IP-6646/WS-09-584.

Potential Human/Environmental Impacts: The amendments proposed are not good for the residents
of the area. The longer blades will create additional flicker which are very annoying and perhaps with
the larger blades may flicker on people's homes and the roads. It is very distracting to have this
flicker/flash in the area.

| don't understand what the grant waivers for the wind access buffer setbacks may be so would
appreciate additional information on this amendment.

Decreasing the boundaries will affect the payments to the landowners which is not right. People
have been told they will receive the payments by the wind turbine owners and reducing the
boundary is not the right thing to have happen.

Please look out for the people who have to look at these turbines and deal with the aftermath of
their construction every day.

Thank you - Judy Christians, Wilmont, MN
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